
The United States Bureau of Reclamation (USBR) water quality station located at 
Antioch, CA was decommissioned on August 1st 2018. For current data at this 
location please visit the California Department of Water Resources (CDWR) 
California Data Exchange Center (CDEC) website at the following link: 

 

http://cdec.water.ca.gov/dynamicapp/staMeta?station_id=ANH 
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